
 

 

 
 

 
 

        Thursday 15th December 2022 
Rainbows staffing from January 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you’re aware, Ms Shadbolt’s last day at Cypress will be Friday 16th December.  I know 
you would like to join us in wishing Ms Shadbolt all the best and we extend our heartfelt 
thanks to her for her hard work and dedication at Cypress Primary School for the 17 years 
she’s worked with us.  Thank you for everyone’s kind words and well wishes. 
 
Natasha Kokkini has been successful at interview and will be the new Rainbows Lead from 
January 2023.  Miss Kokkini is currently a teaching assistant in Reception and has worked 
at Cypress for a number of years, so knows our school community very well.  She will be 
spending some time in Rainbows this week to start getting to know the children.  Our 
priority is to ensure continuity of care and Miss Chapman and I will work closely with the 
team to support this transition.   
 
The current Rainbow staff: Mrs Johnson, Mrs Lee, Mrs Omar and Miss Harvey-Evans are all 
remaining in post and we know that they and you all will welcome Ms Kokkini into Little 
Cypress.  She is looking forward to getting to know the children and families in Rainbows. 
Please introduce yourselves to her in January! 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs J Sorensen 
Head of Lower School 


